Craig, Sondra

From: Nancy Mueller <pnmueller@msn.com>
Sent: Sunday, January 29, 2023 10:23 AM
To: Craig, Sondra

Subject: Rezoning - 455 Park Plaza Dr
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| am writing to you as a neighbor of the 455 Park Plaza Dr property and representative of the Pettibone Pointe
community. We are strongly urging you to deny the request to zone this property for use of storing vehicles and allowing
the condemned Company Store building to remain. We have no argument with developing the land for the purpose of
improving the property (such as apartments, restaurants, or homes). As the entryway to the city of La Crosse, | would
think the council would be in agreement that this property is an eyesore and a haven for criminal activity. It is on
premium real estate and should be developed appropriately..

Nancy



